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Benefit Concert, Saturday, April 25
th

, 2009 
 

Annual Scholarship Gala Expected to Sell Out; Limited Number of 

Tickets Available for Concert Only 
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Galloway Twp., NJ – With less than a week remaining before the Annual Scholarship Benefit 

Gala of the Richard Stockton College of New Jersey, the event is expected to be a complete 

sellout.  There are, however, a limited number of tickets available for The Art Garfunkel Benefit 

Concert in the Circus Maximus Theatre at Caesars Atlantic City. 

 

The Benefit Concert will take place on Saturday, April 25th at 9:30 p.m.  Tickets are $50 and 

$75, and available on a first-come, first-served basis.  A seating chart is available online, and 

tickets may be obtained through the Web site:  

https://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=80&pageID=41. 

 

For more information, please contact Janice Weisgerber at 609-652-4527. 

 

All proceeds from the event benefit Stockton scholarships through the Stockton College 

Foundation. 
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